
   
 

 

CITY OF FAIRFIELD 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Motorists are advised that traffic lanes will be shifted on South Gilmore Road and 
Holden Boulevard on Friday night, August 26, 2016, weather permitting.  
Parkland Hills Drive will be closed at South Gilmore Road as part of this traffic 
shift.  The closure and lane configuration are expected to last approximately 4 
weeks.   
 
This is for the continued work on the intersection project at Route 4 / Holden 
Boulevard / South Gilmore Road being performed by the John R. Jurgensen 
Company, under contract for the City of Fairfield.  This project consists of the 
addition of a second southbound lane on Holden Boulevard and South Gilmore 
Road, the realignment of the road across Route 4, and a new mast arm signal.   
 
During the closure of Parkland Hills Drive, a detour will be posted routing traffic 
around the construction site via Route 4 to Boehm Drive. 
   
 
CONTACT: Ben Mann, City Engineer 

City of Fairfield 
8870 North Gilmore Road 
Fairfield, Ohio 45014 
867-4213 
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